
We are delighted to be welcoming back 
Becki and Agnes from ISingPOP next 
week to work with our children. The team 
will teach the children a range of songs 
linked to our values, resulting in them re-
cording a CD for parents to purchase.  

In addition, all Reception - Year 6 children 
will be performing in 2 concerts - one at St 
Swithin’s Church (Thursday 19th) and 
one at St Peter’s Church (Friday 20th). 
We urgently require parent helpers to help 
walk the children to the concerts and back. 
If you are available to help from 12:30pm 
on the Thursday and/or 1:30pm on the Fri-
day, please let the office know.  We look 
forward to a fun-filled week of singing and 
dancing. 

 

LINING UP 

From next Monday (16th October), when 
the bell rings at 8:45am we would ask all 
children from Reception -Year 6 to please 
line up with their teacher in their classes on 
the playground ready to be escorted into 
class. Please do not bring children into the 
class yourselves. As ever, we appreciate 
your support with this. 

 

On Friday 20th  
October between 
9 and 11am, we 
will be hosting a 
Macmillan Coffee 
morning at School 
for cancer support.  We will also be having 
our own ‘St Peter’s Bake Off’ competition 
where we are looking for the children to 
bake and bring in their most colourful cake 
The winner of the competition will be an-
nounced during Celebration Worship and 

they will receive a very special prize! 
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Dates for your diary: 

16-20/10/17 - ISingPOP  

16/10/17 - Meeting for PGL 
3.30pm 

17-20/10/17 - Book Fair in 
School 

17 & 19/10/17 - Parents  
Evenings  

19/10/17- ISingPOP Concert 
at St Swithin’s Church 

20/10/17 - Macmillan Coffee 
Morning (9-11am) 

20/10/17 - ISingPOP Concert 
at St Peter’s Church 

20/10/17 - Last day of term 

31/10/17 - Children return 
to school  

8-10/11/17 - Y4&Y5 PGL 
Residential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (98.6%) 
and Year 6 (98.7%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

Over the past 2 weeks children in 
KS1 have put themselves forward to 
stand as Peers in our school House 
of Lords.  Votes are in and our 
House of Lords representatives are: 

Reception -Tillie and Elliot  

Year 1 - Luis and Jacob   

Year 2 - Amelle and Kara  

In KS2, elections have been held to 
choose class MPs for our school 
House of Commons. Votes are in 
and our House of Commons repre-
sentatives are : 

Year 3 - Louis and Kadi 

Year 4 - Austina and Mahir    

Year 5 - Zsolt and Amelia   

Year 6 - Fabian and Alex 

Katie and Rhys will serve in the non-
voting but crucial roles of Speaker 
and Deputy Speaker of the House of 
Commons.  

Thanks to all candidates and espe-
cially to Miss White for administrating 
the democratic process!  

HEADLICE 

We seem to have an outbreak of 
Headlice again 
throughout school 
Could we please 
again ask you to 
check your child’s 
head on a regular  
(daily) basis and 
treat any headlice 
or eggs that you find. Treatments 
and combs are readily available 
through pharmacies and supermar-
kets and are often free of charge . 
We would also encourage all girls to 
have their hair securely tied up. 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the Learning Lodge for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


